## Score Another Point for Mozart

Broken shoelaces, missing socks and shoes, and complaints of strenuous exercises greeted the coaches and physical education teachers as the new year started. Arguments over dressing for P.E. in five minutes decreased as the year dragged on, and the students adjusted to the daily routine of physical fitness. One of the worst complaints of the year at WHS was over the fact that basketball had to be played with a volleyball because all of the basketballs had been stolen.

One new addition to the girls P.E. department at CHS was the one-piece blue uniform. At WHS, girls enrolled in P.E. found themselves with a male teacher, Coach Fred Bradley. The fourth period chorus class was unlike any before. Although there was limited time and a shortage of outstanding voices, the spirits of the class members were not dampened and they worked hard under the direction of Mrs. D. M. Buckner to give their Christmas and Spring Concerts.

A WHS Band member had to master a musical instrument, as well as learn to march and play the instrument at the same time. The marching band competed in the marching contest at Camden and the following weekend at Spring Valley High School in the State Marching Band Competition. In both cases the magical "one" eluded them and they brought home ratings of TWO.







MR. FRED BRADLEY-Physical Education; Athletic Director, Head Football Coach, Head Baseball Coach.

MR. WILLIE BURGESS-Physical Education; Intramural Club.

MS. MARGARET DUNMORE-Physical Education: Intramural Club.

MS. KAREN MATHIS-Physical Education; Intramural Club.

MR. DANNY THOMAS-Physical Education; Varsity Football, JV Girls Basketball, Golf.

